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News Release
Tyler ISD adjusts Spring Break for 2021-2022 school calendars
Tyler – Tyler ISD is moving Spring Break back a week, to March 14-18, for the 2021-2022 school year. Trustees approved the change during the March regularly scheduled monthly meeting. 
The change comes after Tyler Junior College recently published their 2021-2022 calendars with Spring Break dates listed as March 14-18. 
Superintendent Dr. Marty Crawford says aligning the two spring breaks will support the District’s Dual Credit and Early College High School students who are also TJC students. “We continue to focus our calendars on what is best for successful student outcomes with community and staff considerations also included,” Crawford said. “TJC supports both our robust Dual Credit program and our Early College High School, so it is in the best interest of a significant amount of our students, their families, and staff at both Tyler ISD and TJC to make this change.” 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is the only change to the District calendars initially approved during the Tyler ISD February monthly board meeting. 
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